

Denton C.P. School

Weekly Newsletter

<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>





Better Never Stops

27th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the end of another week!

Dates for Next Week

Thursday 2nd February - skipping workshops There will be no class assembly that day.

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

If you missed all the important dates for Terms 3 and 4 in our previous newsletter, it can be found on the school website, both on the homepage and under the Newsletters tab: http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/website

Parent Forum

The next meeting will be at 2.30pm on Monday 6th February. Please contact the School Office if you would like to attend.

Going 'paperless'!

This will be the final newsletter sent out on paper. From next week, we will be emailing the newsletter to you, or it can be found on the school website. If you find that you are not receiving electronic copies, please contact the school office.

Tesco 'Bags of Help' scheme

As you will know from a letter sent out yesterday, we are lucky enough to have been selected by the Tesco 'Bags of Help' scheme to be in with a chance of winning some cash for playground equipment. If you spend any money at a local Tesco store (the list of participating stores was in the letter), please ask for a token to put into the voting boxes! We will let you know how we get on.

Sainsbury's 'Active Kids' scheme

We are now collecting tokens for the Sainsbury's 'Active Kids' scheme. Please put any tokens in the box at the school office. Thank you!

Lunchboxes

During this cold weather, we all need to keep well fed! Please ensure your child has a well-stocked, balanced lunchbox. Alternatively, why not have a look at the school dinner menu and try a lovely hot cooked lunch?!

Snacks for the morning break help pupils to concentrate and work well in class up to the lunch hour.

Pokemon Cards

It has come to our attention that some pupils are swapping Pokemon cards in school time. This can cause a great deal of upset if children end up with 'unfair' swaps. Please ensure pupils exchange cards out of school; we would recommend that they only swap 'repeats' in order to avoid unhappiness.

Brighton Science Festival

This fantastic annual event takes place during February half-term at venues all over Brighton and covers all things science. Visit www.BrightonScience.com for more information.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Mr Jon Kettle

Deputy Headteacher